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A30 Devon and Cornwall Ash Dieback 
 

National Highways operates, maintains and improves England’s 

motorways and major A roads. 
 

In the South West we manage approx 8,800,000m2 of woodland 

by the side of our roads, this equates to an area larger than 

Exmoor. Regular inspections of our woodlands are carried out 

by our tree specialists as part of our legal obligation to maintain 

a safe network. 
 

Our recent survey along the A30 revealed a large number of 

trees suffering from Ash Dieback. We’ll remove or otherwise 

make safe these trees and other dead or dying trees which pose 

a safety hazard to road users or adjoining property owners. 
 

Our environmental experts will be available to make sure 

protected species are not harmed during this work.  
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Our ref: 618342 

 

The work will be carried out by our contractors, to British standards. Most 

sites are a single or small number of trees, and will be completed within 

one shift. 

 

Where possible we will work during the day, but some overnight works 

(when traffic flows are at their lowest) may be necessary for the safety of 

our workforce and the travelling public. Please accept our apologies in 

advance for any disruption this may cause. Advance roadside warning 

signs will be in place prior to work beginning. 

 

For further details of this work and more information on the national 

impact of Ash Dieback please visit https://nationalhighways.co.uk/our-

roads/south-west-news/ash-dieback-in-the-south-west/ 

 

Our National Highways Customer Contact Centre is open 24/7 and can 

be reached on Tel: 0300 123 5000 or by email at 

info@nationalhighways.co.uk  Please quote the reference number 

above. 

 

For up to date information on all our planned closures in the South West 

please follow us on Twitter @HighwaysSWEST  
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